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AACC Secretary General receives the President of the Austrian Travel Association 

 
 

 
 

On December 9th 2021 the Secretary-General of the Austro-Arab Chamber of Com-

merce Eng. Mouddar Khouja received the President of the Austrian Travel Association Mrs. 

Eva Buzzi at the premises of the chamber.  

 

The Secretary General expressed his sincere appreciation for Ms. Buzzi’s valuable con-

tribution to the 12th Arab-Austrian Economic Forum held in October 2021 as a panelist in the 

sessions revolving around the tourism sector. Based on this fruitful cooperation, the two dis-

cussed future scopes of collaboration between AACC and the Austrian Travel Association, par-

ticularly the preparation of delegation visits in the context of AACC training seminars for high-

level Arab Chambers representatives, in addition to site excursions of Their Excellencies the 

Arab Ambassadors to Austria to renowned Austrian tourist destinations. 

 
 

 


